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I am very pleased that President Trump has announced his intent to nominate
Ambassador Kelly Craft to be our next U.S. Ambassador to the United Nations.
Ambassador Craft has been an outstanding advocate for America’s national
security and economic interests in Canada and she is extremely well-qualified
to do the same at the United Nations. I look forward to her confirmation and
continuing to work with her at the United Nations.
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